Dear Sponsor of the Aboriginal Health Human Resources
Initiative (Medical and Dental Award);

| am writing to thank you for selecting me as the recipient
for this Award. | feel honored and am so very grateful for
this wonderful financial support which will assist me as |
study to become a nurse.

My name is Allie Grace Woodward and | grew up in
Newfoundland and Labrador, in a tiny fishing village called
North Boat Harbour. | just graduated from high school last
June of 2023 and have been fortunate enough to be
accepted into the Bachelor of Science in Nursing program,
offered at Sir Wilfred Grenfell College. This college is
located in Corner Brook, NL and is a 5-6 hour drive from
my hometown. | will reside in Corner Brook for the next
four years as | complete my nursing degree.

| am presently 18 years old and from a very early age, |
have aspired to become a nurse. | am delighted to share
with you that | feel confident in having chosen this career
path. | am highly interested in the courses of my program
and am achieving great success. | am self motivated and
am concentrating to perform at my very best, as | pursue
my degree in nursing.



Upon reaching my goal of becoming a nurse, it is my hope
to continue with nurse studies and educate myself further
to become a nurse practitioner. | have a passion for
helping others, and | hope to work in rural communities or
areas where there is a high need for health care services.

Again, | express my sincerest thanks and gratitude for this
award, as it will reduce some of the financial burden that
comes with acquiring a Degree in the Science of Nursing.
Thank you for your support!

Sincerely,

Allie Grace Woodward



